
From: Land Use
To: Michael Angrove
Cc: Sarah Murray; Executive Director
Subject: Re:  in Oaklands
Date: August 1, 2019 3:54:30 PM

Sorry I sent my previous email in error...

I was writing to inform you that the OCA and the OCA CALUC is willing to waive the required
community meeting for the proposed  in Oaklands. The proponent is
committed to working with neighbours on the development of the project 

.

Please accept this email as a formal waiver of the community meeting for this project.

If you would like additional information about the project please feel free to call me at 

Sincerely,
David Angus
Chair, Oaklands Land Use Committee.

From: Land Use
Sent: August 1, 2019 3:49 PM
To: Michael Angrove <mangrove@victoria.ca>
Subject:  in Oaklands
Hi Mike,

Last night, representatives from the OCA met with Luke Mari to discuss a   is
located at 1628 Edgeware Road.

o The zoning wouldn’t have to change to accommodate  use, but they would
like to apply for a variance to increase the occupancy . They are
not requesting any variance to parking


